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Annual Used and New Books Sale-The Canadian Paraplegic Association (C PA) in NB wül hold its “Annual Used Book Sale” from Feb 1st to 
4th at Kings Place Mali in the former ‘Smart Set Store”. We have a variety of books for all ages, both new and used. All proceeds from this event

for drop TTZ^mTcl “* ^ ^ haVC any books you wish t0 dona,e please call (506) 458-1189 to arrange

Reporting Procedures, Snow and Ice Problems, Fredericton Campus-Area, Normal Working Hours: Non-working Hours (7 30 
pm) (all other times) Call Security at 453-4830 or 453-4889.

Campus Minis;
JÀ

am - 4:30 Rev. Monte Peters 444-6029, Rev. Neville Cheeseman 453-5089 or 454-6507, 
Dr. John Valk 459-5962 or 453-5089, Alumni Memorial Building, Room 3

NUi Course-Looking fora great summer job? Be Phys.-Bd department is offering a National Ufeguard Service (Pool Option) course Sundays 
contâct^eith'aa^Miîff udtewea message!*^ dCtailS ^10 rcgister’ P*ease cad the recreation office at 453-4579 during business hours, or A Dinner and a Movie

Every Friday, beginning at 5:00pm, a Spaghetti Supper and Movie review is 
hosted by Campus Ministry. Senior Common Room, McConnell Hall. AU wel­
come. Do join us for fellowship and some good discussion. Meet some new 
people.

Innovative Chamber Group at Memorial Hall—UNB/STU Creative Arts and Début Atlantic proudly present Millennium, an innovative society 
of outstanding chamber musicians under the artistic direction of award-winning violinist Scott St. John, on Frl., Jan. 20th at 8pm in Memorial 
HaU°n the_^B Pus A*ion8 with Mr St John, who has recently debuted on the Lincoln Centre’s Great Performers Series, Millennium 
comprises cellist Shauna Robton, violist Douglas McNabney, and Guy Few on piano and trumpet. The program includes works by Mozart 
Schmidt, Kreisler, Rechtman and Dvorak. Admission is by subscription, but single tickets are available at the door. Call 457-2233 for more info.

The first public meeting of HEMP N.B. will be held on Thurs., Jan. 26 at 7:00pm, In Room 203 of the SUB (across from the ballroom) We wül 
be discussing strategies for educating the pubic and government officials on marijuana and hemp issues, asweUas strategies for establishing a 
«living hemp industry in New Brunswick. AU are welcome to attend and be heard.

Bird World Studies Students’ Association invites students and faculty to join us on Dies., Jan. 24 at 5:00 in the Spanish Lounge (C332) 
Everyone is encouraged to bring an ethnic food, dish or drink or music. The purpose of this gathering is to provide an informal arena in which 
students and faculty members can interact. Everyone is welcome!

New Brunswick Lung Association Seeking Volunteers-The New Brunswick Lung Association, located here in Fredericton is seeking volun­
teers to be our Muffin Puffin" mascot. Volunteers would be part of our “Huffin Puffin" team. For a fun time whtie supporting a worthwhUe 
organization please contact NB Lung Association Office at 455-8961 (George).

Caribbean Circle-A New Year’s dinner for members and guest! Friday, Jan. 20,at the Blue Lounge at 7pm. Hope to see you «ere!

Students for Literacy-All «ose interested in becoming a tutor for literacy, and joining «e nation-wide student organization, Frontier College 
m its aim to be part of an end to illiteracy in Canada, should attend the upcoming meeting; Tues., Jam. 24, at 6pm in 139 Carleton (Thé 
downstairs theatre). This is a very important meeting in preparation for «e upcoming tutor training conference in early Feb If you 
ested, and are unable to attend, please call Pam at 454-8905.

GALA UNBÆTU-Gay and Lesbian Alliance (and Bi s). From «is weeks regular meeting we will head down to Dooley’s to play pool, around 
8:30 Brunch/Coffee at Youngs Restaurant (Regent Street between King & Queen) Sat. at 12:30. AU Welcome. Next week we wül have a discussion 
night at our regular meeting puUing topics from a hat. Ideas/comments/suggestions/questions can be dropped off to «e GAU mailbox in the 
SUB Help Centre. AU correspondence completely confidential. StruggUng wkh issues of sexuaUty? CounseUing services are «ere to help Fo 
weekly meeting time and location call the FUG phoneUne at 453-2156.

Writings of Christian Antiquity
Campus Ministry is hosting a study every Wednesday to examine writings of Chris­
tian antiquity: 1:30pm, Senior Common room, McConneU HaU. Contact John 
Valk (459-5962—mornings) for more information.•i'

Inter-Varsity Christian Fellowship
For an evening of discussion, song, feUowship and fun join us every Thursday 
evening at 7:30pm, Senior Common Room, McConnell HaU. All are welcome. 
Come wi« a friend.

Christian Meditation
The Christian Meditation meetings are held in the Faculty Lounge, Edmund Casey 
Hall, St. Thomas University every Monday at 7:00pm. During the meeting we 
listen to a rape by the Benedictine monk John Main (1926-82) for about 15 min­
utes and this is foUowed by a sUent form of prayer for 20 minutes. It is a simple 
way of praying.

Worship Services
Catholic Masses: St. Thomas Chapel: Mon.-Fri. 11:30; Sunday Masses 11:00am 
& 4:00pm.
Anglican Eucharist: Sunday 11:00am, Wed. and Thurs. 12:30pm. Old Arts Chapel.
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The Media Lab of the Audio Visual Services Dept., Rm 313, Keirstead HaU, wiU be re-offering 
«eir QuickTopics series of demonstrations this term. This series of 15 minute demonstrations 
are of Macintosh-based computer programs and services and wiU be held every Thurs. after­
noon between 3:15PM and 3:30PM foUowed by a 15 minute Q & A period. The atmosphere is 
very informal, aU arc welcome! We wiU kick off our series wi« a special one hour session on 
Thurs., Jan. I9« wi« a demonstration entitled, “An Introduction to the Macintosh Operating 
System". No registration is required.
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AA Roundup to be Held in Fredericton, Fun in Sobriely-For «e 8« consecutive year, District #5 of Alcoholics Anonymous in NB wUI be 
holdmg a “Midwinter Roundup.” This annual event brings toge«er over 600 people who are living «e AA and Al-Anon programs The event

k ^ TT Chrm°\at (5!6) 4534899 m UCket P"ce “ the banque, for dial-in access to gopher, emaU, news, plus most of UNB’s resources on «e Interne,. Be

GUlin Hall.. Computing Services wül be offering CampusNet training, startingjan. 24. Sessions 
wUI be held from 4pm to 5pm in room HC 11, Head HaU. No registration required.

i1' Music in the Sprtng-Robert Kortgaard Piano Workshops (Free) Jan. 28, Feb. 25, Mar. 25 - 2:00 PM, Memorial HaU, Room 22. Afternoon Concerts 
- (Adults 15, Students and Seniors $3). Jan. 15 -Janet Hammock, Robert Kortgaard, A Genge (Solo and Duo Piano) An eclectic Piano programme 
3:00 PM. Feb. 12 - Robert Kortgaard - Piano 3:00 PM
Classic Piano featuring Beethoven's “Appassionala”. Noon Concerts (Free) -12:30 PM, Feb. 7 - Yvonne Kershaw, Bob Lewis (Duo Bassoons) Feb 
21 - Steven Peacock and Jean-Luc Proude (Gtr/Violin). Call 453-4697 for info.

Norice to All Customers of Harris & Roome Supply Limited (RE: Inventory)-Please be advised «at wewiUbe closing at Noon on Fri.Jan. 
27 for Inventory. We wUI open again on Mon., Jan. 30-regular hours. Could you please pass this information on to your staff

The Ladies of «e Dunn encourage you to get your teams together and put on your dancing shoes for this years 24 hour Dance-tiU-your-Dunn- 
A-Thon fund-raiser. Be proceeds of «is years fund raiser wiU be going to Aids NB and SWAT. The event wiU take place in «e Lady Dunn dining 
HaU starting Jam 27 at 7pm and ending at 7pm January 28. Prizes wiU be awarded throughout the 24 hours and refreshment will also be avaUable. 
Teams consist of 6 people with 2 people remaining on the dance floor at aU times. Teams must be submitted by noon on January 27. D.J. Gordon 
ReveU. We welcome all donations. For more info, please contact Kim Beck Vice-President LDH at 450-6598.
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UNB/FOCAL-Atlantic is offering a Study Abroad Program In Merida, Mexico from May 4 to 
May 25,1995. Three credits courses available. Be total cost per student is *3,000. Any inter­
ested person is welcome to apply. For info, contact Dr. Paponnet-Cantat at 453-4975 (Anthro­
pology) or 453-4806 (ILO/FOCAL) or Dr. Mariano Piquer at 453-3571 (Spanish Department).

ENBE is deUghted to have secured Rosalee J. Tizya to speak at our February workshop on 
Feb. 2, from 9am-3pm at the Wu Conference Centre at UNB. Originally from Old Crow, Yukon, 
Ms. Tizya is an aboriginal woman who has worked for «e major aboriginal organizations in the 
NWT, BC and for the National Indian Brotherhood. She wiU deliver an unique oral history 
presentation blending Indian/European historical roots through oral tradition tracing the ori­
gins to the present day. We are encouraging early registration so that we can make hospitality 
arrangements for all «ose attending. Advance registration preferred. Contact Mrs. Rachel Grant, 
Director of Equité NB Equity, at 453-3247.
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Statistics at Lunchtime, Mondays 12 30 - dents in their 2nd and 3rd year of study. Fur-
130 (starting January 23), TUley Hall, Room ther info, is avaUable in the International Stu-
307. Bring your own lunch ***!! Free Cookies dent Advisor s Office, room 18, Alumni Me- 
!!*** What is Statistics all about?.. Find out the 
easy way - On TV!! Five movie series to be 
shown: Jan. 23, 30; Feb. 6,13, 20.

loans. This may be the only opportunity to 
apply for University loan support for «e re­
mainder of «e academic year 1994-95. There­
fore students who anticipate a definite need 
for loan assistance to complete this academic 
year should apply now. Applications wUI not 
be accepted after Feb. 1. Students are not con­
sidered for university loans untü «ey have 
successfully completed one term at UNB.

Room 311, 3rd Floor, Old Arts Budding. Ap- tion to start a group which main function will 
ply before March 15,1995. be fundraising for the foundation.

mortal Building. Telephone: 453-4860. The 
Centre for International Marketing at UNB is 
offering scholarships to the UNB student or 
students selected for the 1995-96 academic 

UNB/Focal-Atlantic is offering a Study year at Swansea. Application deadline: 24 Feb. 
Abroad Program in Merida, Mexico from 
May 4 to May 25,1995. Three credits courses 
available. The total cost per student is Students planning on applying to univer-
13,000.00 Any interested person is welcome séries and colleges for September ‘95 should
to apply. For information contact Dr.
Paponnet-Cantat at 453-4975 or 453-4806.

Scholarship - Canadian Students with Dis- Central Branch New Brunswick Society of 
abilities—National Access Awareness Week- Retired Teachers Scholarships are to pro- 
Student Awards Program. Field: Unrestricted vide financial assistance for worthy students 
- Undergraduate, Graduate and Diploma Pro- who are graduates from a high school In 
grams. Value: Max. *3,500 annually for foil- School Districts 17 & 18 and Ecole Ste. Anne 
time scholarship. Apply: Canadian Awards Pro- and enrolled in the first year of the teacher 
gram. International and Canadian Programs education program at UNB. Scholarships will 
Division, Association of Universities and Col- be paid to UNB during second term of «e first 
leges of Canada, 600 350 Albert Street, Ot- year of enrolment. Applications avaUable at 
tawa, ON, KIR 1B1, Tel: (613) 563-1236, Fax: Undergraduate Awards Office, Rm. 31 IB, 3id 
(613) 563-9745. Deadline: March 15,1995

1995.

MENSA Canada Scholarship—Value: 
*500.00. Conditions: An essay—maximum 
length 500 words requested. Essay should 
describe «e specific goals (academic, 
tional or career) that «e Scholarship will help 
the student to achieve. Applicant must be en­
rolled in a full time program at an accredited 
institution of post secondary education. Info, 
available, Room 311, Third Floor, Old Arts 
Buildi.ig, Undergraduate Awards, Registrar’s 
Office. Applications must be received in To­
ronto by Feb. 28,1995.

be aware that many deadlines are fast ap­
proaching or may have already passed. If your 
are unsure about the program that you are in- 

Assertiveness Training Workshop begin- terested in, you may want to visit the Career 
ning Jan. 24- Learn assertive skills such as Library in the Alumni Memorial Budding to 
making and refusing requests, expressing pref- check on application dates. To obtain infer- 
erences, options, and feelings like anger. The mation about the range of services we offer, 
workshop is being offered at two times this 
term and will meet on Tues, afternoons and

voca- Floor, Old Arts Building, UNB. Deadline is 
Sept. 15,1995.

UNB Undergraduate Scholarships for 199$.
96 Apply Now-Registrar’s Office, Room 201, Summer Jobs-The Shad VUley UNB Program
Counter Area, Second Floor, Old Arts Build- is now taking applications for positions as Pro-
ing. One application covers all undergrade gram Assistants for the 1995 Shad Valley Pro-
ate scholarships awarded by UNB. Return ap- gram here at UNB. Shad VUley is a nation-wide
plications directly to Undergraduate Awards, program for high school students interested
Registrar s Office, Room 311B, Third Floor, in the fields of engineering, science and en-
Old Arts BuUding. The application deadline is trepreneurship. These positions are available
April 15, 1995. However, for processing pur- to students in both undergraduate and gradu-
poses, applicants are requested to apply now.

attend one of our weekly Career Orientation 
Sessions in the Alumni Memorial Budding, 

lues, evenings for eight weekly sessions. It is Come find out about career testing; skill iden- 
free to any foil-time or part-time student at tification; career workshops; and the Career
UNB or STU. Contact Counselling Services at Library. Please call 453-4820 to register.
453-4820 to arrange a preliminary interview 
prior to attending the group.

Leonard Foundation Financial Assistance 
Program—For students in an undergraduate 
or first professional degree Preference to sons 
and daughters of clergy, teachers, military 
personnel, graduates of Royal MUitary College, 
members of Engineering Institute of Canada 
and members of Mining and Metallurgical In­
stitute of Canada. Applications available in 
Undergraduate Awards, Registrar's Office,

ate programs. Submit a full resume, with ref­
erence and cover letter to: Mrs. Angela 
Francoeur, Shad Valley Program Manager, J. 
Herbert Smith Centre, Faculty of Engineering, 
P.O. Box 4400, Fredericton, NB, E3B 5A3, or 
by e-mail: amf@unb.ca.

University Loans—January 1995. Interviews 
for UNB Student Loans (Not Canada Student 

UNB Faculty of Administration and Univer- Loans) will be conducted at the Financial Aid
sily College of Swansea Exchange Pro- Office, Room 109, Alumni Memorial Building 
gram-Pay your fees to UNB and attend the Wed., Jan. 11, to Wed., Feb. 1. Please call to 
University College of Swansea for one year! make an appointment—153-4796 before Feb
The exchange is open to UNB and UNBSJ stu- 1. University loans are small, low interest

Anyone who has been involved with The 
Canadian Merit Scholarship Foundation,
and would be interested in forming a local 
chapter the Association of Canadian Merit 
Scholars please contact Trevor Nichol at 454- 
2104.1 was contacted by the national associa-

I I /W-ll I


